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                      January 2024 

      It’s hard to believe that it is already 2024! We are so thankful for 
God’s faithfulness this past year and looking forward to what He will 
do in 2024. We are thankful for your faithfulness in praying and 
supporting our family this past year. We are also so grateful for the 
ones who sent us special Christmas gifts and cards. We feel so 
blessed to partner with you.  

  November and December were busy months 
here. We rejoice in the salvation of Cris! What a 

blessing it is to see God 
save a soul. Please 
continue to pray for 
salvation of souls and for 
growth of the new converts. We had a lady’s 
tea in December where several unsaved ladies 
got to hear a clear Gospel 
message. Please pray for 

the seed sown. Our church also got together to do 
some repairs and repainting of the building we 
rent. It was a blessing to see their generosity in 
giving and helping with the work.  

 As we look forward to a new year, we have 
many goals and desires. One of them is to buy 
property for the church. We rest waiting on the 
Lord for the right place, timing and for the provision of the necessary 
funds for this.  As Proverbs 16:9 says, “A man’s heart deviseth his 
way: but the Lord directeth his steps.” We trust the Lord will direct 
every step of the way.  

  We have new prayer cards available. We had some sent out to each 
supporter. If we missed you or you would like to get some more, 
please reach out to us and let us know! We will be glad to get some to 
you.  

We pray you will have a blessed 2024 and keep on serving Him 
faithfully, Alex & Jessica Lima  


